
 

 
 

Friday 21st June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

It is with great excitement and enthusiasm that we can invite you to our school summer musical this year. 

On Wednesday 10th and Thursday 11th July 2024, students from all year groups will be presenting the school 

production of ‘Annie’. 

 

Each day we will be performing two shows, the productions will start at the following times.  

Show 1 – 5.15pm – estimated end time of 6.45pm. 

Show 2 – 7.30pm – estimated end time of 8.45pm. 

 

This very talented and enthusiastic cast have been rehearsing relentlessly, with lots of new faces, extra cast 

members … and a dog (albeit not a real one). We have created a show that promises to be an entertaining 

and excellent version of this well-known, loved musical.  

 

Tickets are on sale from Monday 24th June (at 3.30pm) to purchase via ParentPay and are £6 a ticket. For 

any further information please contact the school office: office@bromfords.essex.sch.uk. 

 

We estimate that the show will run for just over one hour, and there is no interval during the show, 

therefore we ask you to bring your own drinks/refreshments as required.  

 

The cast and crew would really appreciate your support, and we would love to see as many of you there as 

possible. We would encourage booking early to avoid disappointment!  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

G Atkins & E Huet 
G Atkins, E Huet and the cast and crew of Annie Jnr 2024 
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